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It’s time to Celebrate!
Heartfelt thanks to the hundreds of Nativity families who have 
supported our Centennial Campaign. Through this amazing 
generosity, we can address our immediate financial needs to 
complete restoration of our beautiful church and eliminate debt on 
the school building. Campaign support also planted seeds to grow 
our endowments. THANK YOU! 

Church Restoration
The Church reconstruction project is going very well, and the 
crews have made great progress together so far. Special thanks is in 
order for Steve Boatman’s hard work and adept coordination, as 
well as the multiple expert contractors collaborating to restore our 
beautiful, historic sanctuary and worship space.

Scaffolding is now installed on the altar and is otherwise ahead of 
schedule, with a target of February 28 to be fully installed.

Gaytee-Palmer, our stained glass contractor, has now removed all stained glass windows that need 
reinforcement, and is now performing the re-leading process.

American Masonry has completed the “from the ground” stonework and is now utilizing the scaffolding to 
work on the windows of the altar.

Pinnacle Wall has completed repairs of the southwest stairwell and the Mary and Joseph chapels. They have 
now moved into the northeast stairwell and will then head into the west choir loft alcove, before eventually 
moving onto the scaffolding.

JB Nelson Painting has finished the southwest stairwell and will move next to the Joseph and Mary chapels, 
followed by the west side aisle.

Reaching our campaign fundraising goal ensures there will be no unnecessary delays in the construction 
process and the church will reopen full-time for Mass and other liturgical events as soon as possible.

Steiner Hall Renovation
By reaching our campaign fundraising goal, we can begin making plans to devote at least $250,000 for the 
first set of updates in 40 years to Steiner Hall, our primary hospitality space. 

Functional upgrades include updated bathrooms, new wall partitioning, and A/V upgrades — including 
the possibility of outfitting the room for livestreaming capabilities — and more to maximize its use and 
create a more welcoming space.

School Debt Retirement
By reaching our campaign fundraising goal, we are now able to retire the $1 million residual debt on the 
school facilities, saving over $144,000 annually. Retiring the debt strengthens our finances and frees up 
money for student and academic programming and faculty salaries — ensuring Nativity’s school retains and 
attracts the best teachers possible.

Parish and School Endowments
By exceeding our campaign fundraising goal, we will now be able to increase our Parish and School 
Scholarship endowments at our desired projected levels of $250,000 each. This investment will help bolster 
our annual budgets for forward-thinking capital and programming improvements.

Furthermore, the two endowments will be the primary recipients of funds received beyond our 
fundraising goal. As we continue to invite contributions from each family in our parish community, 
including both the church and school, reaching 100% family participation would allow for a significant 
increase in both endowments and bring about a powerful impact on the financial standing of the parish, 
now and into the future.

Endowments: Hope for the Future
Investing in Nativity’s future through endowments is essential to sustain and grow our dynamic church 
and school. Contributions to these vital assets grow the principle and create income to fund our parish 
and school in perpetuity. Managed by the Catholic Community Foundation, Nativity is confident that the 
funds are invested in alignment with our Catholic values and traditions. 

Campaign support that surpasses Nativity’s immediate fiscal needs will go to strengthen our two 
endowments. The Parish Endowment offsets operating expenses for the church and school and covers 
deferred maintenance to maintain our beautiful campus. The Scholarship Endowment provides tuition 
assistance to keep our excellent Catholic education accessible.  

Imagine what we can accomplish together for Nativity!

Kudos to Volunteer Leaders!
Throughout our Centennial Campaign a team of committed volunteers worked hard for this successful 
outcome. Spanning several generations, they rallied together for our church, school and community. 

Hats off to the following people:
Campaign Chairs
Brian and Jenny Nash
Mark and Heidi Wingerd

Honorary Chairs
Joe and Maddie Mauer
John and Annette Whaley

Campaign Cabinet
Scott and Ann Billeadeau
John and Ginny Bisanz
Dusty and Julie Clements
Patrick and Christina Crow
Tom and Ann Dvorak
Michael and Seanne Harris		
Rick and Sara Michel
Patrick and Molly O’Keefe
Sam and Julie Paske
Tim and Katy Scallen
Robert and Carly Schmaltz
Mark and Kathleen Sexton
Ryan and Anka Shannon
Joe and Marie Speltz

Church and School Gifts Committee
Ricky Austin
David and Teisha DeVine
Judd and Molly Fenlon
Marty and Katy Fischer
Tom and Katherine Howard
Billy and Therese Junker
Dan and Clare Kolar
Chris and Kerry LeClair

Video Participants
Fran Laufle
Zac and Meg McEachran
Brian and Jenny Nash
Mike and Anne Rumpza
Tom and Bea Sexton
Luke Tornquist
John and Annette Whaley

John and Jen Marshall
Dan and Patty McQuillan
David and Ellie Patterson
Andy Pieper and Michaela Kronlage
Nicholas and Peggy Rolfes
Jim and Alissa Runyon
Chris and Susan Welsh


